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SHAPE OUR FUTURE - FIRST NEW SECONDARY SCHOOL IN HARPENDEN FOR 50 YEARS!

A unique opportunity for ambitious and inspirational classroom practitioners with a ‘can do’ attitude
looking to gain accelerated leadership experience.

We will shortly begin our recruitment programme for founding members of staff for Harpenden’s new
secondary school, Katherine Warington School.

We will initially be recruiting for enthusiastic and aspiring leaders for the following:

e Head of English

e Head of Mathematics
e Head of Science

e SENCO

Additional teaching positions in other subject areas to follow.

What we can offer you

The ethos of our school will focus on enabling every student to make outstanding progress and this will
be mirrored for our staff. With only Year 7 teaching during 2018/19 and year on year growth
thereafter, you will have the capacity and will be afforded the time and support to take on whole
school responsibilities. This will allow you the opportunity to enhance your leadership skills and
accelerate you career. For example, we will be appointing an Assistant Headteacher in 2019/20 and
further Senior Leadership Team roles as the school grows.

We are looking for inspired, enthusiastic, ambitious leaders who will help shape our school by:

e Being passionate about their subject area, learning as a lifelong skill, and open to innovative
approaches in everyday aspects of school life

e Leading their subject areas through research-driven teaching methods

e Being committed to securing the best outcomes for all students at the school

e Offering enrichment and extra-curricular experiences related to their subject area and beyond

e Contributing to the overall development of the school

e Being flexible in their approach to work and adapting to new challenges

To request an information pack and/or book a time to discuss the role with our Headteacher,
Tony Smith, please email recruitment@kwschool.co.uk. We look forward to hearing from you.

Please note that we will not consider applications from agencies. Prospective candidates must approach the
school directly.

The school is committed to safeqguarding children and young people. All post-holders are subject to a satisfactory
Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check.



